
Dietary Request Confirmation 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are pleased to confirm your dietary request for gluten-free meals. We understand the 

importance of accommodating your dietary needs and appreciate your communication regarding 

this matter. 

Your gluten-free meals will be prepared with the utmost care to avoid cross-contamination. 

Please let us know if you have any additional dietary restrictions or preferences. 

Thank you for bringing this to our attention. We look forward to serving you. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


